

Indian Creek News

SEPTEMBER 1996

NEW NEIGHBORS

Bill and Carol Gleason have moved into Box 292 Bent Tree Lane from Heyworth. Bill works for Tape Products servicing as far as the Quad Cities, Kankakee, and Effingham. Carol is a Junior High Teacher in Lincoln. Their daughter, Jessica, age 12, in 7th grade at Chiddix is an avid swimmer with McLean Co. Aquatics. Please add Jessica to the Babysitting and Pet Care list and add the Gleasons to your Indian Creek Directory. Their new phone number is 728-2025.

GTAG SURVEY

The Greater Towanda Area Group is conducting a survey of the citizens of Towanda, Lamplighter, Indian Creek, and rural areas. These surveys will be placed in your paper boxes in the next week. Please take time to complete and return these surveys to Shoemaker's Cafe, Weakley's Gas Station, Towanda Library, or the Community Building Drop Box by October 15th. Survey results will be tabulated and presented to the community in November.

CLOTHING DRIVE

Coldwell Banker will be conducting a clothing drive for winter clothing for Home Sweet Home Mission from October 14th through October 26th. As you pull out your winter clothes this year, save some of your children's and winter clothes for this charity. Call me if you have clothing to donate and I will pick it up at your house and drop off these at my office.

UPCOMING HOLIDAY EVENTS

Mark your calendars now for the Towanda Halloween Party to be held on Sunday, October 27th at 3:00 P.M. and the Towanda Christmas Party on December 21th at 2:00 P.M. both at the Community Building. Deb Beshoar from Indian Creek has volunteered to serve on the Towanda Holiday Committee replacing Carol Myers who has represented our area on this committee for the past two years. Also, since D.C. has moved, we need a volunteer to coordinate our Christmas Luminaries this year.

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO ALL INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS
BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR
COLDWELL BANKER HEART OF AMERICA REALTORS